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I-195 REDEVELOPMENT DISTRICT COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF MEETING DATE 
 

The meeting of the I-195 Redevelopment District Commission scheduled for WEDNESDAY, 
DECEMBER 18, 2019 has been rescheduled and will take place on WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 8, 
2020, beginning at 5:00 P.M., at Rhode Island Commerce Corporation, 315 Iron Horse Way, 
Suite 101, Providence, Rhode Island 02908. 

The public hearing scheduled for December 18, 2019 is also postponed and will be held on 
January 8, 2020; A formal Notice of Public Meeting will be posted prior to the meeting of 
January 8, 2020. 

The location is accessible to the handicapped.  Those requesting interpreter services must 
notify the I-195 Redevelopment District Commission at (401) 278-9100 forty-eight (48) hours in 
advance of the meeting.  Also, for the hearing impaired, assisted listening devices are available 
onsite, without notice, at this location. 

 


